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It’s a busy 7 weeks this side of the February holiday.  This week we have had clubs 
running and a huge amount of learning going on.  In the coming weeks we have our 
World Book Day, Big Breakfast, we have P6/7 Handball festival and P6/7 Dance 
festival.  Health Week is also on the horizon we have a wide range of activities 
planned for the week beginning the 31st of March!  In the same week we’ve got 
parents evenings and our Esteam showcase on those evenings as well. 
 
This week the learning has been mighty!  P7 have been working on factors in 
Numeracy, P6 have produced some excellent travel brochures for their Europe topic, 
P5 watched and answered questions on the Prince of Egypt.  Primary Four worked 
on creating digital and paper based posters on how to keep the planet healthy linked 
to article 24.  Some P4s and P3s were calculating fractions of amounts and doing so 
successfully, P2 have been improving their badminton skills and P1 have continued 
their learning of their sounds and working consolidation of how to tell the time. 
 

Reminders 
 

 6th & 7th of March.  See the flyer the children should have 
brought home about our World Book Day and Big Breakfast 
plans.   
 

 Thank you to Caleb M in P6 And C’Jay in P5 who designed 
the World Book Day poster. 

Community opportunities 

Dear Parent/carer 

Scottish Handball, are hosting a come and try 
session for girls. Please see the attached document 
with all of the information.  

The event is free to attend for all age groups listed. 
For sign up, parent’s/guardian’s should use the MS 
form linked below.  

https://forms.office.com/e/B8egWAS8nZ  

https://forms.office.com/e/B8egWAS8nZ


Falla 
 
 

This week in P5/4, Falla has been working with us, in the library 
reading for enjoyment, doing the daily mile, creating our STEAM 
project communication form from circuits, junk modelling and 
Lego.  

World Book Day & Big Breakfast 
 

Two events in two days – one for the pupils and one for parents/carers 
 
Thursday 6th March                                                                         Friday 7th March 

 
 

RRS Challenges 
 

 



 

Nursery 

‘We hope the children and their families enjoyed their February break, we 
have loved hearing the children’s adventures.  The children had lots of fun 
filling our pots with soil and learning about the different parts of our baby 
spider plants. We looked at the roots and discussed what was needed to 
help a plant thrive. We would like to welcome come back Mrs Reid, who 

will be with us on Wednesday and Thursday.’ 

Diary Dates 

Term 3 2024-25 

  

Friday 7th March World Book Day – Big Breakfast – parents in 

Friday 14th March P5 & P5/4 class assembly – 9:10 

Friday 21st March P2 & P2/1 class assembly & learning display – 9:10 

Friday 28th March  P6 Class Assembly – 9:10 

w/b 31st March  Health Week 

2nd & 3rd April Parent consultation evenings & ESTEAM showcase 

Friday 4th April Last Day of Term 

Tuesday 22nd April All resume 

Monday 5th May Bank Holiday 

Tuesday 6th May INSET Day 

Wednesday 7th May Pupils return 

Monday 19th May Spring Holiday 

Friday 27th June Last day of term 

 

7th March – save the date – Falla Hill Big Breakfast – See the flyer 


